
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

INFO 
FLIGHT DUTY TIME LIMITATIONS 

 
 
DEAR MEMBERS: 
ASSALAM-O-ALAIKUM  
 
 
 
IT IS BEING OBSERVED BY THE INCUMBENT EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE THAT SOME OF OUR 
MEMBERS ARE EITHER WILLFULLY OR DUE TO IGNORANCE OF THE RULES ARE VIOLATING THE 
FDTLs. IT COULD BE ON THE REQUEST/INSTIGATION OF THE FLIGHT OPERATIONS DIRECTORATE, 
BUT AS RESPONSIBLE MEMBERS WE SHOULD REFRAIN FROM UNDERTAKING ANY FLIGHT, WHICH 
IS FRINGING ON THE DUTY TIME LIMITATIONS. 
 
THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE IS ALREADY CO-OPERATING ADEQUATELY BY EXTENDING SELECTED 
WAIVERS TO THE MANAGEMENT FOR SMOOTH OPERATIONS OF THE AIRLINE (COPY ATTACHED). 
 
YOU ARE REQUESTED TO DESIST FROM VIOLATING THE FLIGHT DUTY TIME LIMITATIONS.  
 
IN CASE OF ANY AMBIGUITY, YOU SHOULD CONTACT EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE FOR ANY 
CLARIFICATION/ELABORATION OF THE RELEVANT CLAUSES OF THE CHAPTER 23 OF THE FOM. 
 
 
THANKING YOU, 
 
 
 
 
F/O. ARIF MAJEED 
GENERAL SECRETARY  
 
OCTOBER 21, 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


